The monthly meeting of the LaVista Condo Association Board of Directors was held at the Weeth

LY. Vi

Residence on 12/14/21. :
There was no November meeting.
Board of Directors present: Weeth, Tonjes, Schroeder and Anderson.

Other present: Les Adelung and Craig Bennett

President Weeth called the meeting to order. Adelung and Bennett presented proposed plans for the lot
north of the G Units. There was considerable discussion and it was decided to have an Association
meeting at the First National Bank to discuss the plans on Jan. 11, 2022 at 9:30 a.m.

Secretary Tonjes distributed the minutes of the 10/14/2021 meeting. Schroeder moved to approve.
Motion Carried.

Treasurers report was distributed. Tonjes moved to approve. Motion carried.

Old business:

1. The concrete work north of G-1 was still not done. The contractor said he would
be there 12/22/21.

New Business:

1. Plans for deck work behind B2 were approved.
2. Plans for a fence behind B4 were approved.

Schroeder moved to adjourn. Motion Carried. Meeting Adjourned.

Secretary,

Hank Tonjes




